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Welcome to our September Newsletter 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/4b1cf03b2eef/york-house-newsletter-18251126?e=8b83a9c28e


 

 

         

 

Join us for our biggest event this month; our OPEN DAY on Saturday 27 September, 10am–4pm! 

 



Meet our brilliant residents, chat to the people behind our regular groups and sessions, and enjoy 

free, family-friendly activities throughout the day. 

 

The York House café will be serving teas, freshly brewed coffees and homemade cakes, and we’ll have 

one or two food vans with delicious lunch options. 

 

For the latest details, please check the York House website — it’s updated regularly with everything 

happening at YOUR arts and community centre. 

 

Our office is staffed on Tuesday mornings. Outside these times you can reach us on 01908 

561075 or info@york-house.org.uk. 

 

Thank you for being part of our vibrant York House family. 

  

Click here for more information on events at York House  

 

 
 

https://york-house.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=84571ae14beae6a7b30ade616&id=260694bf78&e=8b83a9c28e


 

 

         

  
 



 

 

  
 



 

 

         

 

 
 

Could you run a workshop 



at York House? 

  

 

 

 
 

Could you run a workshop or an event at York House? 

 

We have been awarded a grant to create a series of workshops/events at York House, for the 

community between October 2025 and March 2026. 

 

This is your chance to run a workshop - funded by our grant (we can pay tutor fees, room hire and 

materials). Some conditions do apply. We'd like to put on a variety of events - from arts workshops, to 

informative talks, to hands on, practical sessions. 



These events will be free to attend and will be marketed to people who cannot usually afford to 

attend these type of events. Please do consider this when you apply. 

 

To apply to run an event - please fill in this form: https://forms.gle/dpN2oGKAGgT63WVu9 

 

DEADLINE 19th SEPTEMBER 2025 

Please read the form - and if you have any questions, please contact our trustee Jill Taylor on: 

Jill@AniseedPR.com 
 

           

  
 

Our Projects 

Don’t forget we still have all our other wonderful projects running. 

 

Our fantastic Youth Club runs on a Wednesday from 5.30pm. It is run by our partners Youth Network 

and kindly funded by Stony Stratford Town Council.   

 

Or if it’s you that needs some well deserved ‘me-time’ then pop along to see Emma Philips and the 

lovely group running Crafting for Change 

on a Tuesday morning at 10.30am. 

 

As ever, all details are on our website or click on the icons below. 
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